
 

Announcements 1/21/25 

 

SENIORS!! Grad bash is coming up. As you know it is at Universal 

Studios and Islands of Adventure this year on April 11th.  The cost is 

$230 and SchoolPay opens this Wednesday for purchase. Remember it 

is first come first serve and tickets always sell out fast! 

 

Current Sophomores if you are interested in honing in on your 

leadership skills please pick up an application in Guidance for Youth 

Leadership St John's. The application window is January 6, 2025 to 

February 15, 2025. 

Applicants will be evaluated on their school and community 

involvement, and their interests in school/world community 

issues. There will also be a live 15 minutes interview process. 

 

Academy Ambassadors, you should turn in your polo if you are 

graduating this year to Mrs. Force by the end of January. 

All new applications are due in HAC by January 24th at 5:00 pm. 

All Academy drop forms are due January 31st.  Late forms will not be 

accepted. 

 

National Honor Society Applications are available in Guidance – and 

the NHS portion of the BTHS Website. 



They are due on March 7th. 


